

UPDATE 9/29/2020

After careful deliberation, our school has made the decision to delay the start of our blended/hybrid model in order to ensure maximum health and safety for our students, families and staff. At this time, we are making improvements to our ventilation system as recommended by a consulting engineer and epidemiologist.

The new projected start date for our blended model will be November 9.

We recognize that our children are in need of support that can best be provided in person on-site. At the same time, we recognize that it is our responsibility to take all necessary steps to protect the health of our students and families. We know that a strong and proactive approach in increasing air flow at our site will significantly decrease the risk of exposure to Covid-19 for our students and staff. We believe that making recommended improvements to not only meet, but exceed, air quality at our school, will be the best approach to remain open and able to provide consistent onsite support for students once we start.

Completion of the recommended improvements to our ventilation system is being strongly prioritized. This plan will be updated if the project is completed ahead of schedule.

ACTUALIZACIÓN 29/09/2020

Después de una cuidadosa deliberación, nuestra escuela ha tomado la decisión de retrasar el inicio de nuestro modelo mixto / híbrido para garantizar la máxima salud y seguridad para nuestros estudiantes, familias y personal. En este momento, estamos mejorando nuestro sistema de ventilación según lo recomendado por un ingeniero consultor y un epidemiólogo.

La nueva fecha de inicio proyectada para nuestro modelo combinado será el 9 de noviembre.

Reconocemos que nuestros niños necesitan el apoyo que mejor se puede brindar en persona en el lugar. Al mismo tiempo, reconocemos que es nuestra responsabilidad tomar todas las medidas necesarias para proteger la salud de nuestros estudiantes y familias. Sabemos que un enfoque sólido y proactivo para aumentar el flujo de aire en nuestro sitio disminuirá significativamente el riesgo de exposición a Covid-19 para nuestros estudiantes y personal. Creemos que hacer las mejoras recomendadas no solo para cumplir, sino superar, la calidad del aire en nuestra escuela, será el mejor enfoque para permanecer abiertos y poder brindar apoyo constante en el lugar a los estudiantes una vez que comencemos.

Se da una gran prioridad a la finalización de las mejoras recomendadas a nuestro sistema de ventilación. Este plan se actualizará si el proyecto se completa antes de lo previsto.